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Dear Parent/Carer
INSTRUMENTAL/VOCAL MUSIC LESSONS AT THE ARNEWOOD SCHOOL
SEPTEMBER 2023 TO JUNE 2024

At The Arnewood School we offer a whole range of instrumental and vocal lessons at our school.  Whether it is continuing an instrument that your child is learning at Primary School or fulfilling a dream to play a new instrument.  NOW is a good time to consider the benefits of learning to play or sing.

Here are most of the instrumental lesson opportunities on offer to you, subject to sufficient numbers: -

Bassoon				Keyboard			Trombone
Cello					Oboe				Tuba
Clarinet					Piano				Violin
Drum kit				Saxophone			Viola
Flute					Singing				
Guitar (classical and electric)		Trumpet
			
Other instruments could possibly be catered for on request.

It may be possible to provide a school instrument for pupils to use, but these are limited and would have to be offered, free of charge, on a first come first served basis.

We place great emphasis on both the high standards of musical achievement and the enjoyment which our students experience through learning an instrument.  We do employ highly qualified music teachers and this expert tuition has enabled a large number of children to take part in many concerts throughout the year, both in and out of school.  We have many musical ensembles offering children the opportunity to work, communicate and socialise.

The lessons will take place within the school music department during a normal school day, lasting for 20 minutes (individual), or 30 minutes (shared between children of similar ability if possible).  Students will be offered 30 weekly lessons per year though the number of lessons offered each term may vary.
 
The cost of tuition fees will remain the same as last year and are £367.50 for 20 minute individual lessons or £278.25 for 30 minute shared lessons for the academic year.  Payment is due at the beginning of September and can be made in two equal instalments, if preferred, one at the beginning of September with the remainder to be paid in December.  This amount, I think you will agree, represents extremely good value for money and is subsidised by the school.







Shared lessons can be taken on any instrument or voice offered in the school provided we can match your son/daughter with students of similar ability.  If no match is available we offer an individual 15 minute lesson instead. 


For further instrumental/vocal lessons enquiries please contact Mr Elkington, Director of Music, or for financial enquiries please contact Tracey King, Finance Officer.

I do hope that your child is able to benefit from these musical opportunities and look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

[image: ]
J Anderson
Headteacher
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